
Notice for B.Tech.-I students for correction of Data related to new I-Card 
Printing 

 
 
The following students of  B.Tech.-I are required to contact (in person) to Dr. 
Vishnu Swaroop for corrections in  data related to the I-Card by Oct 3, 2017. If 
they fail to get the data corrected, their I-Card will be printed with existing 
incorrect data and no further request  for data corrections/re-issue of new I-Card 
shall be entrained.  
 
Electrical Engineering (B.Tech-I)  

1. Arvind Kumar  

2. Surekha Singh  

Mechanical Engineering (B.Tech-I)  

1. Kamlesh Singh  

2. Eshan Dwivedi  

3. Diivuansu Singh  

4. Navneet Yadav  

5. Raman Mishra  

Chemical Engineering (B.Tech-I)  

1. Vivek Mani Paney  
 

 

Person to be contacted: 
Dr. Vishnu Swaroop 

Programmer, ITRC 
MMMUT, Gorakhpur 

Mob: 8765783720 
Email: vscs@mmmut.ac.in 

mailto:vscs@mmmut.ac.in

